
 

MEETING OF SALTWOOD PARISH COUNCIL HELD AT 

SALTWOOD VILLAGE HALL ON MONDAY, 01 FEBRUARY 2016 

AT 6.30 p.m. 

 
PRESENT:    Cllr. N. Matthews (Vice-Chairman) and Cllr. J. Stevens. 

                      

 2016/ 

    16.  APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE were received and accepted from Cllr. D. Kenyon-Vaughan,  

          Cllr. A. Ling, Miss L. Sadler, Cllr. Mrs. L. Spice and Cllr. Mrs. S. Ware.    

                 

          Cllr. Miss S. Carey (KCC Member Elham Valley), Cllr. D. Owen, Cllr. A. Ewart-James and Cllr. M.  

          Dearden (Hythe Ward Members). 

 

    17. CLOSURE of meeting - As insufficient Councillors were present to form a quorum, Cllr. N. Matthews  

          (Vice-Chairman) closed the meeting and no further business was discussed. 

 

Informative – Reports from County Councillor Miss S. Carey and District Councillor D. Owen 

were forwarded to Councillors for information. 

 

Note – An informal discussion took place about the forthcoming Queen’s 90
th

 Birthday celebrations 

between representatives from the following village organisations – 

Saltwood Village Society, Saltwood Badminton Club, Saltwood Scouts, Castle Green WI, Saltwood 

Primary School, Saltwood Stores and the Saltwood Club.  

 

      

                    

                 

 

 

 

 

                      

 


